
Intern for the  
Queens Borough President

Queens Borough Hall  120-55 Queens Boulevard, Kew Gardens, NY 11424 | 718.286.3000 | queensbp.org

Queens Borough President Donovan Richards Jr. is now accepting internship program  
applications for Fall 2023. The positions are ideal for high school seniors and college students 

who have an interest in public service. Current students will receive academic credit (approved by their respective 
school) upon completion of the internship. Applications are due by September 1st. 
 
Please contact internship@queensbp.org with any questions.

Internship positions may entail: 
• Working with various policy areas in the Borough President’s Office 
• Attending Queens Borough President’s Office meetings and events

Apply at bit.ly/3eMRapB

Donovan Richards Jr.
queens borough president

http://bit.ly/3eMRapB

